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ESSER MONITORING- EXIT REPORT 
 

 

Dear Timothy Thomas: 

Thank you for assisting the Idaho State Department of Education in the ESSER 
Monitoring process for McCall-Donnelly Joint School District.  After reviewing the 
ESSER program documentation, there were no findings or action plan needed. 
Please keep this letter for your records. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lisa English- Pandemic Relief Funds Coordinator  
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